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Miss Wimperis says … A reminder to book your 

parent meetings on School Spider or via your child's 

class teacher. 

THE HARMONY TRUST 
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Miss Wimperis’ news 

Year 5 and 6 science visits   

The Holiday Activities & Food 
The Holiday Activities & Food will start as soon as school 
finishes for the school holidays. This is free for children 
and young people aged 5+ who are eligible for the free 
school meal benefit (FSM). Those who are not eligible 
for the FSM benefit can still participate at a small cost. 
Use this link https://www.oldham.gov.uk/haf

 

Queen’s Jubilee book 
We were so excited to receive our free books all about 
the Queen and her amazing life.

 

Word of the week 
 

Physical is how we feel within our body 
  

 
Attendance Champions! 

 
Well done Year 3 ! 
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Stars of the week 
Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

Nursery/Rising 

3s 

Yamini 

Aizah 

For being an expert learner and looking after our vegetable patch 

For creating a lovely sea creature picture   

Reception 
Raessa 

Rahim 

For both children for writing fantastic sentences all about the sea 

creatures they could see in their magic buckets!  

Year 1 
Hakeem 

Abdus 

For a fantastic sentence writing in English 

For fantastic understanding of money and a fabulous explanation of cars. 

Year 2 
Ali 

Nabeeha 

For being a super scientist. 

For marvellous measuring. 

Year 3 
Ihsan 

Maria 

            For super work on his ‘All About Me’ PowerPoint in computing 

                For building an awesome squared based pyramid in maths. 

Year 4 
Tasen 

Inayah 

For settling back in to Year 4 and following the School rules. 

For her enthusiasm during Science lessons! 

Year 5 
Faizan 

Eshan 

For a positive start to life at Westwood, settling well into Year 5 and 

making friends! 

For showing confidence and bravery when conducting science experiments 

at OSFC. 

Year 6 
Haidar 

Nabeeha 

For making high-quality products even though he did not think he could 

For being so helpful with business enterprise 

What has each class been learning about this week? 
 

EYFS- This week Nursery have been reading the story ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and thinking about how we can be nice 

friends to one another. In maths, the children explored shapes and how to make pictures by joining shapes 

together. Reception have been reading the story ‘Billy’s Bucket’ and using their imaginations to say what they could 

see in their buckets. In Maths, we started our learning all about ‘Odds and Evens’ and sharing.  

 

Year 1-   This week in English, we have been writing an explanation about cars! We have been learning all about 

money in Maths. 

 

Year 2- This week in English, we have written recounts all about our terrific trip to the seaside. In maths, we have 

been measuring mass using grams! We enjoyed science this week, planting our own cress seeds and investigating 

what they need to survive.  

 

Year 3- This week in English, Year 3 have been writing some fantastic narrative pieces based on the introduction 

to the BFG. In maths, we have been making and exploring 2D and 3D shapes. We have also looked at the physical 

and human features of Egypt in Geography. 

 

Year 4- This week in English, Year 4 have been writing a non-chronological report. In Maths, we have started our 

new topic of position and direction. We looked at clockwise and anticlockwise along with ¼ and ½ turns. In Science, 

we investigated which materials were the best conductors. 

 

Year 5- This week in English, we have been writing a letter to the council to inform and persuade them to stop 

deforestation. In Maths, we have been recapping our learning on addition and subtraction while answering multi-

step word problems. 

 

Year 6- This week year 6 were lucky enough to go on a trip to Oldham Sixth Form College, where we got to do 

amazing experiments involving burning metals, dissolving skittles and creating lava lamps! We also enjoyed selling 

our products (bookmarks) to all the children in school. 
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